From: Rainey, Laura@DTSC [mailto:Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 10:08 AM

To: Jennings, Stephanie; Jones, John

Cc: Wondolleck, John; Malinowski, Mark@DTSC; Hume, Richard@DTSC; Dassler, David W; Hambrick, Dixie; King,
Buck@DTSC

Subject: DOE SSFL: DTSC Approval for Addendum No. 11 to the Master Field Sampling Plan Go-Back Block 2

Stephie and John,

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) reviewed Addendum No. 11 to the Master Field Sampling Plan
for Chemical Data Gap Investigation, Phase 3 Go Back Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV, Subareas 5A, 5D, 8 and
Northern Buffer Zone (Addendum No. 11; May 2014, CDM Smith). The Work Plan and Master Field Sampling Plan
for Chemical Data Gap Investigation, Phase 3 Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV (CDM Programs Corporation, April
2012) was approved by DTSC on April 11, 2012.

DTSC has been reviewing Addendum No. 11 since its first submittal on March 6, 2014. Based on our review, DTSC
approves the final Addendum No. 11 for implementation.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please don't hesitate to contact me at (714) 484-5434 or Mr.
Mark Malinowski at (916) 255-3717.

Thank you,

Laura

Laura Rainey, P.G.

Sr. Engineering Geologist

Geologic Services Branch

California Department of Toxic Substances Control
5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 90630

Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov

(714) 484-5434




